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May 2020 
 
The health and safety of campers and staff is always the number one 
priority at Camp Northern Lights. 
 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Camp Northern Lights Board of 
Directors has made the difficult decision to cancel all camp programs for 
the summer of 2020. It is with heavy hearts and great disappointment that 
we make this decision to protect the health and wellness of campers, staff, 
and visitors of Camp Northern Lights. Uncertainties of how long 
precautionary measures will be in place as well as the planning required to 
run the camp for the summer were all factors in this decision; however, we 
ultimately based our decision on the well-being of campers and staff.  
 
We know this is disappointing for many campers, parents, staff, and friends 
of the Camp and we encourage you to reach out and share your 
perspective with us. We appreciate your support and we look forward to 
camping again in 2021.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  Wishing you and your families a safe, 
healthy, and happy summer in 2020.  
 
The Camp Northern Lights Board of Directors 


